
 
 

 

 

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
National City Traffic Safety Committee, scheduled on 
Wednesday, September 13, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. at City Hall, 
1243 National City Boulevard has been cancelled due to a lack 
of agenda items. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Traffic Safety Committee is 
scheduled to be held on Wednesday, October 11, 2023 at  
1:00 p.m. at City Hall – Large Conference room.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


